
  
    

  

 
 

       
  

   
      

 
 

  
 

 

 

    
 

    
       

 
 

   
     

 
 
 

From: Berkman, Marcy <Marcy.Berkman@cco.sccgov.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 1:15 PM 
To: Schultz, Glenna <Glenna.Schultz@boe.ca.gov> 
Subject:  [External] Proposed Rule 462.540  LTA 2021/12  
 
Hi Glenna: 

One of the AAB members in my county stated that from the proposed rule it is not clear how the new base year value 
would be calculated if the primary residence or or replacement residence is an owner-occupied multi-unit property. [I 
imagine the member is positing a duplex or fourplex or some such where the owner occupies one of the living 
units.] Perhaps the new rule could add a section addressing this with examples? 

It’s not clear how the new base year value would be calculated if the primary residence or replacement residence 
is an owner-occupied multi-unit property 

Marcy L. Berkman | Deputy County Counsel 
Office of the County Counsel, County of Santa Clara 
70 West Hedding Street, East Wing, 9th Floor | San José, CA 95110 
Office: (408) 299-5928 | Mobile: 669-216-0276| Facsimile: (408) 292-7240 
marcy.berkman@cco.sccgov.org 

NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: The information in this email is confidential and may be protected by the attorney-client and/or work product privileges. If you received this email in error, any review, use, 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of it is strictly prohibited. Please notify Administration, Office of the County Counsel, of the error immediately at 408-299-5900 and delete this communication 
and any attached documents from your system. 
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